Nyaladzi Nleya

From: Nyaladzi Nleya

Sent: Wednesday, 20 October 2021 18:45

Subject: RE: Notification of Basic Assessment And Water Use Authorization Process for the Eskom
Azaadville 4km 400kV Deviation Powerline

Attachments: Notification letter-Eskom Azaadville.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,
| trust this e-mail finds you safe and well.

GA Environment (Pty) Ltd have been appointed by Eskom Holdings SOC Ltd as the Independent Environmental
Consultants to undertake a Basic Assessment Process and Water Use Authorisation processes for the proposed
development a 4km deviation line from the existing and authorised Hera - Westgate 400kV transmission powerline.
The proposed deviation line is located across Ward 3 and 6 of Mogale City and Ward 8 of Rand West City Local
Municipality.

You have been identified as any organ of state having jurisdiction in respect of the activity and you are hereby
notified of the proposed development in terms of Regulation 41(2) (b) (v) of the National Environmental
Management Act (NEMA), 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998) Environmental Impact Regulations, 2014 as amended.

Kindly find attached a Notification Letter of the proposed development. This Notification Letter is being distributed
in terms of Chapter 6 of the NEMA Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) regulations and the directions regarding
the measures to address, prevent and combat the spread of the COVID-19 relating to the National Environmental
Management Permits and Licences issued by the Minister of Environment, Forestry and Fisheries on 05 June 2020.

We hereby invite you to register as a stakeholder and further to this you will be provided with a copy of the Draft
Basic Assessment Report (BAR) of the project to provide comments and input.

Section 11(1)(a) of POPIA, provides that personal information may only be processed if the data subject consents to
the processing unless mandated by law in terms of Section 11(1)(c). Kindly provide consent to the processing of
personal information expressly for the Basic Assessment Process for the Eskom Azaadville 4km 400kV Deviation
Powerline.

We look forward to your further participation in the project. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have
any queries or require any clarification regarding the above.

Kind regards,
Nyaladzi Nleya

Senior Environmental Assessment Practitioner
+27 78 329 7918






